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Brothers, 
    My thanks once again for winning the Columbian award for the 3rd time in 4 years. It 
takes a great deal of effort and everyone should be proud of this accomplishment. 
   As we discussed, the Picture Frame Gift Card Promotion will kick off at the first fish fry 
on Friday February 28 at Saint Teresa Church. We have several week-ends scheduled 
to sell tickets at our Neighbors North churches, and we will review them at our social 
meeting in council chambers on Monday February 24th. My thanks to Dave Graver who 
will cover all the masses at Saint Teresa on Saturday and Sunday Feb 29 and March. 
This promises to be a great opportunity to promote our Council as well as raise funds 
for our charitable causes. 
   The COAL (chance of a lifetime) tickets should be in your hands by this week-end. I 
ask that you do your best to sell the tickets, or purchase them if you choose. Keep in 
mind that the earlier they are turned in, the greater the dollars income to our council. 
There are 16 greatest prizes totaling $65,000 and all prizes are printed on the ticket. 
Thanks in advance for your attention and cooperation with this very worthy KofC 
program. 
   My thanks to Jack Rosati, our State membership director, for coming to our meeting. 
He offered many tips and ideas as to how each of us can reach out and ask our friends, 
neighbors etc. to become members of our Council. He also shared with us some 
information on our new exemplification program which, once in place, should make it 
much easier for all of us to bring in new members. There will be plenty of information on 
this new program in the months to come. Stay tuned. 
  In addition, we were all introduced to our new field agent Chris Gonzalez. Chris lives in 
Cranberry and makes things simple and easy if you have any insurance questions or 
needs. To reach Chris....Cell (412-605-9074)   E-mail ..Christopher.Gonzalez@kofc.org 
  We will have a social meeting on Monday February 24th. 
 



    Fraternally yours, 
    Jay Kerr 
    Grand Knight. 
 
 
                                            FEBRUARY SOCIAL MEETING 
      
   There will be a social meeting this month.  It will be on Monday, February 24th.  
The Rosary will be at 7:15 with the meeting beginning at 7:30. 
                        
 
                                                        
                             MARCH SCHEDULE OF COUNCIL MEETINGS    
 
Our March Schedule will be a Business meeting on Monday, March 9 and the 

Social meeting on Monday, March 23.  All meetings are preceded by the Rosary 

beginning at 7:15 with the meeting starting at 7:30 

 

 

February Birthdays 

February 1 – Dan Jankowski 
February 4 – Rev. Mark Thomas 
February 6 – James Brown 
February 8 – Dubravko Cataric 
February 19 – John Schmidt 
February 22 – Leo Freismuth 
February 24 – Dan Ostronic 
February 26 – Lou Carracciolo 


